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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 

08.09.2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Unreturned/Damaged Books 

 

St Mary’s has recently invested a large amount of money in new books to support our children’s 

learning, both to restock the school library and in class phonics readers.  

 

Sadly, sometimes these books are not returned, or come back in such poor condition, that we 

cannot lend them out again. In such cases a fine of £5 will be charged, to be paid via ParentPay. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Graham 

Head Teacher 
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